
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 LEAF COLLECTION 
 

Leaf collection will begin for all City residents the week of October 5th.  The final pickup will 

take place the week of November 16th.  We appreciate your help in following these guidelines 

so that we can provide this service to all residents. 

 

• Leaves may be raked to the edge of the curb or shoulder of your street in piles, 

beginning the weekend prior to October 5th.  Please be careful not to block storm water 

catch basins that can become blocked in the event of rain. 

• Please separate brush and twigs from leaves, since they can cause damage to the leaf 

vacuum. 

• The last leaf pickup for the season will take place on the week of November 16th.  Please 

rake all leaves to the curb no later than 7:30 a.m. on Monday, November 16th. 

• Leaf pickup is weather dependent.  We appreciate your patience if we have to adjust 

the program to address changing weather conditions. 

 

Weekly Yard Waste Collection will continue until October 31st.  Please separate all yard waste, 

branches, twigs and other debris from leaves to avoid damage to the leaf vacuum.  And please 

continue to follow all Yard Waste Collection guidelines, including bundling, barreling and 

bagging materials. 

 

Thank you for your help in following these guidelines.  Your cooperation assures that we can 

provide this program in a safe and efficient manner! 

 

 

 

Questions?  Please call City Hall at 849-2104.   

Visit our website at www.jonesville.org. 

Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/jonesville.michigan 

 

 


